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Tuesday 23rd January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Thank you to all of you who has signed your child up for this exciting residential opportunity. There 
are still some spaces available if you have not yet booked. Please go onto Wisepay to secure your 
space for a deposit of £25 (please note, this option can be found under General Payments rather than 
Trips). The deadline for this is 31/01/24.  

We are now in a position to give you some more information for this trip. 

Our schedule is: 
Tuesday 30th April 2024 

Am Normanby Hall visit including workshop. 

Lunch Lunch at Normanby Hall (Provided by Parents) 

Pm  Bridge Trail around Humber Bridge 

Pm Arrival at The Deep 
Fish and Chip Dinner (From a Local Supplier. Menu choices to follow) 
Tour of The Deep 
Sleepover at the Deep 

 
Wednesday 1st May 2024 

Am Wake up at The Deep  
Breakfast at The Deep 

Am Barton Nature Reserve activities 

Lunch Packed lunch at Barton Nature Reserve (Provided) 

Pm Free time at Barton Nature Reserve before leaving and returning to school 

 
We have had some queries regarding sleeping arrangement at The Deep. Children will need to bring 
a sleeping bag and mat and will sleep in one of the halls surrounded by the fish! Boys and girls will be 
kept separate and there will be facilities to wash and brush teeth. Sleeping bags and mats can be 
acquired for a reasonably low cost but we have arranged to borrow items on your behalf if needed.  
We will ask you if you need this in the near future. More information about sleepovers at The Deep 
can be found here.  

We can’t wait to take the children on this exciting adventure. Full details will follow including a parent 
briefing and kit list nearer the time but if you have any questions in the meantime please get in touch. 

Yours Sincerely 
 
The Year 3/4 Team 

https://www.normanbyhall.co.uk/
https://www.normanbyhall.co.uk/
https://www.humberbridge.co.uk/
https://www.thedeep.co.uk/
https://www.thedeep.co.uk/experience/sleepovers

